
Dear  
 

Re: Freedom of Information Request 

Please find below the response to your recent Freedom of Information request regarding carers 
of people with dementia services within NHS Southport and Formby CCG. 

Request/Response: 

I have recently found a database on the NHS England website concerning the prevalence of 
dementia diagnosis rates in each CCG area. I was wondering if a similar thing existed for the 
carers of people with dementia, or if it was possible to obtain this information, either for your 
specific CCG area or all CCG areas?  

The Dementia Diagnosis Rates are part of the Prime Ministers Challenge on Dementia which 
includes an ambition to increase diagnosis rates through regular checks for people over the age 
of 65 years. The CCG does not hold similar information for carers of people with dementia; 
however you may wish to direct your enquiry to Sefton Carer’s Centre who may hold this 
information. 

http://www.sefton-carers.org.uk/index.php/contact-us 

NHS Southport & Formby CCG 

Merton House 
Bootle 

Merseyside 
L20 3DL 

Direct Dial : 0151 247 7000 
Email: southportandformbyccg.foi@nhs.net 

Our ref: FOI ID 35872 
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